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Autumn Ball for Disabled
Persons

Dear Friends and
Supporters!

Thanks to contributions from the
Petrus and Augusta Hedlund
Foundation, SB Foundation was able
to financially support an Autumn
Ball with dinner for 268 individuals
with disabilities in Mures County,
where Voivodeni is located. Denes
Csaba, a member of the organizing
committee, sent us these photos.

It's wonderful that we can participate
in spreading joy. "Rejoice with those
who rejoice..." writes the Apostle

Paul in Romans 12:15, and we truly do that.

Thank you for your support, writes Denes, and wishes God's blessings.

Warm regards from SB Foundation via
Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger
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